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NMDOT Reminds Motorists of Ramp Closures on I-25 
 
Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation reminds motorists of ramp closures for the I-25 San 
Antonio to Jefferson Construction project.  The Department has also started using overhead DMS boards to alert traffic 
during peak hours of ramp closures on I-25 both Northbound and Southbound of the project. 
 
I-25 Northbound Ramp closure 

 San Antonio off-ramp 
 

I-25 Southbound Ramp closures 

 San Mateo off-ramp 

 Jefferson off-ramp 
 
 
The project website is www.i25widening.com and updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department 
of Transportation’s road conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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